Otis Spriggs

From: COLE, CYNTHIA A (ATTSWBT) [cc3290@att.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2011 11:20 AM

To: Otis Spriggs

Subject: RE: Request for Review

Otis,

We have an existing aerial pole line that runs through the middle of the drawing from west to east. They would have to
pay to have us re-route all those existing lines.

Cindy Cole

Mgr Eng Design

723 S. Church St. B-27
Jonesboro, AR 72401
O_ﬂi’ce: 870 972-7600
E-mail:

From: Otis Spriggs [mailto:OSpriggs@jonesboro.org]

Sent: Friday, August 05, 2011 5:16 PM

To: Randy Simpkins; ed.martin@suddenlink.com; MAPC Members; 'John M. Easley'; Craig Light; Michael Morris; Thomas
White; Jean Rook; Craig Davenport; COLE, CYNTHIA A (ATTSWBT); '‘George Hamman’;
'paul.carr@arkansashighways.com’; kimberly.elmore@centerpointenergy.com

Subject: Request for Review

MAPC Members, Developers & Area Utilities Companies:

The MAPC agenda for Tuesday, Aug. 9™ has been posted on the City of Jonesboro Website
. Click the link to see the submitted subdivision & Site Plan for
Aldi Grocery Store documents/attachments.

We are not having a Pre-development Meeting this month, however | request your review and welcome any
comments before the next MAPC regular scheduled meeting on Tuesday.

If you have any concerns or comments you may either attend the Meeting on Tuesday at 5:30 PM in the
Council Chambers of the Huntington Building or email me your comments prior to the MAPC meeting. Thank
you.

Otis Spriggs, Director of Planning
(870) 932-0406



